

Beaumont School

Austen Way St Albans Hertfordshire AL40XB t: 01727854726 www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

10th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers and Students

It was great to see most of the students yesterday and for them to return to school lessons today. We completed 241 Lateral Flow Tests for Year 12 (remembering that students who have had COVID-19 within the last 90 days were not tested).

Their second test will be on **Monday 15th March** and the third test on **Thursday 18th March**. Students will come to school as normal and will either be collected from classes or they will make their way to the test registration area (the new eating area on the back playground). To avoid any students missing lessons I have used tutor time on Thursday morning and lessons 2 and 3, and Monday morning when some students will have an independent study lesson. For those students who have a triple lesson on Monday they will need to arrive early before lessons begin at **8.00am** (as in list below), please ensure you are on time. If students do not have lessons during Monday morning they should arrive in the order allocated by surname in the table below.

Test times:

Monday 15th March	class	Room	Teacher
8.00am			
8.10am	12A/Bi	G03	AJn
8.20am	12A.Hi	G11	JPe
8.30am	12A/Sp	G02	BBe
8.40am	12A/Pc	G10	PDk
8.50am	12A/Gg	G13	ABa
9.00am	12A/Ch	G01	HPa
9.10am	12A/CIT	A01	JGo
9.20am	12A/FM	A04	HRS
9.30am	12A/Pg	D08	KLa
9.40am	12A/PE	D19	HFr
9.50am	12A/Ma	G12	HRS
10.00am	12A/Py	G04	CTh
10.10am	12A/BM	D03	TWa
10.20am			
10.30am	A-D	Students not in a class	
10.40am	E-L	Students not in a class	
10.50am	M-S	Students not in a class	
11.00am	T-Z	Students not in a class	

Thursday 18th march	class
8.30am	12 HPa
8.40am	12 HSk
8.50am	12 JPe
9.00am	12 DEs
9.10am	12 AHa
9.20am	12 YSh
9.30am	12 NPa
9.40am	12 EDi
9.50am	12 SLu
10.00am	12 AJn
10/10am	12 JKn
10.20am	12 PDe
10.30am	12 BAu
10.40am	12 Hdu
10.50am	12 HWi

On the Thursday 18th March they will receive their Home Test kits. Further information about these will be sent out to all parents later this week.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Y Powdrell

Deputy Headteacher

Mendrer





















